
I’m Still Standing:  

Parent Support Through COVID-19 

1 Year Anniversary of School Shutdown Edition 

 

Thursday 3/11/2021 

8:00 p.m. - 9:15 p.m. 

Topics: What have we learned so far? What is the road           

ahead? Let’s talk about it. 

 

Survey: Please fill out this 5 to10 minute survey by 3/4/2021 to 

help guide our talk.  https://forms.gle/coeFkoKq22LMVe4f6 

 

Note: Registration is required for event.  

Date and Zoom Link 

https://ucdenver.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEqceuqqD0uH9XDcWYZZJxI-ReasvlKR-Ee 

Email Questions to Scott Cypers at scott.cypers@cuanschutz.edu 

 

Check CU Johnson Depression Center website (www.coloradodepressioncenter.org) for other 

free, virtual training opportunities or to find the links 
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